ARCHDIOCESE FOR THE MILITARY SERVICES, USA

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP

July 9, 2009

Ms. Cheri Lomonte
Director, Mary’s Touch
P.0. Box 341991
Austin, TX 78734

Dear Ms. Lomonte,

Thank you for your letter of May 16, 2009. Please excuse my delay in
responding. I have been out of the country on a series of pastoral visitations.

I am happy to endorse your project on behalf of the men and women serving our
nation in the Armed Forces. I appreciate your initiative to provide the service men and
women with MP3 players containing spiritually uplifting programming.

I have reviewed the content you propose to include on the MP3 players. You
might want to consider including a commentary on the Sunday readings, especially if

they are destined for places where there is no Sunday Mass.

Reieterating my expression of profound gratitude for your generous service and
wishing you every blessing on your endeavor, I remain

Sincerely in Christ,

A i

(Most Reverend) Timothy P. Broglio
Archbishop for the Military Services

PO Box 4469 « WasHINGTON, D.C. 20017-0469 « TEL: 202.719.3600 * FAX: 202.269.0445



